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Scott Gilmore makes a sound case for boosting immigration to Canada. (“Why it’s time for Canada to grow up,” National, Oct.20). One hundred million Canadians by the end of the century is certainly possible and desirable.

In 1913, Canada admitted 400,000 immigrants. At the time, Canada’s population was around seven million. Today, we have almost five times the population; hence we should be able to absorb the 444,000 immigrants per year quoted in Gilmore's article.  

Of course, today's economy is much different than it was in 1913. A 21st-century immigration policy needs to be tailored to the knowledge-based economy of the future. We also must work harder to eliminate barriers that prevent immigrants from fully employing the skills that they already possess. All of this is doable, if we can muster the political will and leadership.
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